
Coordinating Board for Early Childhood 
Early Childhood Mental Health Workgroup 

November 18, 2013 from 10:00am – 12:00pm 
526-6207/866-630-9356 

 
MINUTES 

 
 

Present:  Cindy Reese, Bethann Lang, Judy Saurage, Sanaria Sulaiman, Julie Allen, 
Lori Masek, Patsy Carter 

 
 
Welcome and updates:  
Patsy welcomed Lori Masek from CD to the group. 
 
EPSDT review: 
The workgroup reviewed recommendation statement that will go to the CBEC for review 
and approval in January.  No recommended changes were made.  Patsy has already 
requested time on the January CBEC meeting agenda and will present to CBEC. 
 
ECMH Consultation: 
Workgroup reviewed working document on Mental Health Consultation.  Several 
recommendations were made and discussed.  Revisions noted with group consensus.  
Most recommendations were reviewed in regards to impact on access and quality. 
Patsy made revisions and will send out to workgroup for additional review in December 
meeting. 
 
MH Providers Curriculum:  
Discussion deferred as Suzie and Shelley were not able to join the call. 
 
Next Steps: 

• Patsy to present EPSDT recommendation to CBEC in January 
• Review and revise MH consultation definition in December meeting 
• Review EC training for MH professionals in December meeting 

 
 
Next Meeting:  
December 16, 2013 from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm  
DMH CPS Conference Room or Call in numbers 526-6207/866-630-9356 


